
 

15th September 2024 
Rev Dr Cecil Grant             
 Tel: 07989 353732  

cgrant@presbyterianireland.org         
Office: 028 9336 1480 

office@firstcarrickpres.co.uk                        
NI Charity Reg: NIC105433 

Good Morning and Welcome! 

Tea & Testimony with Emma Grant 
 

Monday 16th September 

Upper Room - Doors open 7.15pm 

Ladies, come and join us on our first                                               
Women’s Ministry evening of the season                                           

and see what we’re all about! 

Encouraging     -     Engaging  
Experiencing life together through Christ        



What‘s on this week? 
 

Sat 14th 9am  Saturday Prayer Meeting 

   7pm  Saturday Night Live! 

Sun 15th 11am  Morning Service 

Mon 16th 7pm  Session Prayer Meeting 

   7.30pm  Tea & Testimony 

   8pm  Badminton Club 

Tues 17th 9.45am  Tots & Co 

   7pm  Indoor Bowls 

Wed 18th 8pm  Wednesday Worship 

Thur 19th 10.30am Time for You 

   6-9.30pm BB 

Fri 20th  10am  Needle & Natter 

   10am  Friday Bowls 

   6-9.15pm GB   

We're Back! 

Men’s Breakfast  

Saturday 5th October                                  
@ 8.45am in the Church Hall 

Around the Table with Robert Penney                                                              

Tickets £7 from Robert or Barney  

A wonderful opportunity to                       
bring a friend or neighbour 

PCI Calendars 
The PCI desk calendar 2025 will soon be 

available to order at £5 each.  If you’d like 
to order one or more, please contact the 
church office by Monday 18th November. 

Shoeboxes! 

Can you believe it’s 

that time of year 

again! 

If you’d like ready-

made shoeboxes to 

fill, please write 

your name and 

quantity on the list 

in the Vestibule.  

Cost 60p each. 

The Leprosy Mission Catalogue is available.        

Please contact Mrs Elva Ritchie if you’d like a copy. 

GB Former Members will 
meet again on Tuesday        

1st October from 7.30pm.  
New members welcome! 

3rd Carrick Youth Band will be using the church only on the evening of          
Friday 20th Sept.  GB will run as usual in the halls.  On Saturday 21st, the 

band will be using the halls all day 10am-5pm.  Apart from the Saturday 
Morning Prayer Meeting, there will be limited access to our halls. 



BADMINTON CLUB 
Recommences Monday 16th September         

at 8pm in the main hall. 
New members age 15+ are welcome.         

For further information, speak to Lesley Hogg. 

Time for You 
Ladies,  
Join us for a cuppa and a chat in the Upper Room 
on Thursday 19th September from 10.30am until 12.   
This is an opportunity to get to know each other.  
You are welcome to come and go as you please!     

It would be lovely to see many of you there.  

                Anna 

Cecil will be on Study Leave Thursday 19th - Tuesday 24th Sept.  There will be NO       

Saturday Night Live on 21st Sept.  A Session meeting on the 24th is yet to be confirmed. 



‘Then Moses cried out to the Lord, and the Lord showed him a piece of 
wood. He threw it into the water, and the water became fit to drink.’   

Exodus 15:25 

September 2024 Prayer Points for Gary and Mary Reid  

Since 2005 Gary and Mary Reid and their family have worked with and 

lived amongst the Maasai tribe living in a rural area called Olkinyei 

(pronounced Ol -Kin- yay!) making their home at PCEA Acacia Grove Mission, near to the 

Maasai Mara National Reserve in Kenya, and, in the following years, have worked with 

Maasai high up in the hills in Siana.  Churches have been established within Olkinyei and 

Siana and lives have changed as the people trusted in Jesus as their Saviour.  

Children returning to school Two government primary schools and a secondary school 

are sponsored by PCEA.  Last year God enabled the building of nursery classrooms in 

both Olkinyei and Siana. Remember all the children who are returning to school.          

Education is important in this rural area as it helps children develop opportunities and 

helps protect them from being exploited (e.g.  from child labour or early child marriage).  

Safety Many of the children walk to school.  Sometimes they can meet wild animals on 

their journey. Please pray that our LORD will continue to protect them.  Give thanks for 

the dirt road in the hills for ease of movement, ensuring that the wild animals are more 

easily noticed. 

Give thanks for God’s provision of play parks!    

Over the last number of years, God has       

provided four colourful play parks for the local 

children to use and have lots of fun. How we 

thank God for His provision! 

The Church Office 
will be closed from 
Monday 30th Sept 
to Friday 4th Oct.   

There will be no 
announcement 

sheet on Sunday 
6th October. 


